
Heather Kenvin
Portland
LD 1149
Dear Senator Hickman, Representative Supica, and members of the Joint Standing 
Committee on Veterans and Legal Affairs,
I am testifying in opposition of LD 1149. I oppose this bill because these restrictions 
can and will harm all types of voters, especially those who are older and/or live in 
rural areas. We have evidence that voter IDSs do NOT prevent voter fraud. We are 
doing great with fair and free elections in Maine without this unnecessary law. I'm 
super proud of Maine's high voter turnout and strong voting rights. Please don't try to 
"fix" something that is NOT broken. 
I urge the committee to oppose this bill. Thank you for your time and for the 
opportunity to testify. 
Sincerely,
Heather Kenvin, a 63 year old mom who votes every single time


